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Dear Judith,
 
Thank you for sharing the NnG’s revised FMMS for SFF’s comments.
 
Please file a ‘nil return’ response from SFF on this particular consultation.
 
Best wishes
 
Fahim Mohammad Hashimi
 

Offshore Energy Policy Manager
 

Scottish Fishermen’s Federation (SFF)
24 Rubislaw Terrace  |  Aberdeen  |  AB10 1XE
T: +44 (0) 1224 646944  |   M: 
E:   |  sff.co.uk
Follow us: Facebook  |  Twitter  
 
 
From: MD.MarineRenewables@gov.scot <MD.MarineRenewables@gov.scot> 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 10:43 AM
To: Renewables <Renewables@sff.co.uk>
Cc: 
Subject: Neart na Gaoithe- Revised FMMS Consultation- Response required by 27 June 2024
 
ELECTRICITY ACT 1989
The Electricity Works (Environmental Impact Assessment) (Scotland) Regulations
2017
 
MARINE (SCOTLAND) ACT 2010, PART 4 MARINE LICENSING
The Marine Works (Environmental Impact Assessment) (Scotland) Regulations 2017
 
Neart na Gaoithe Offshore Wind Limited, having received its marine licences and
consent under the above legislation has submitted to the licensing authority the
attached revised Fisheries Management and Mitigation Strategy (“FMMS”)
 
The purpose of the FMMS is to satisfy the requirements of:
 

conditions 25 and 27 of the Section 36 consent (as varied),
condition 3.2.2.20 and 3.2.2.21 of the Offshore Transmission Works Marine
Licence (licence number: MS-00009831)

 
Neart na Gaoithe Ltd, has made amendments to the FMMS following consultation with
the Forth and Tay Commercial Fisheries Working Group.
 
As the acting licensing authority, the Marine Directorate – Licensing Operation Team
(“MD-LOT”) would appreciate any comments you may have on the attached FMMS in
order to determine whether it is fit for purpose for the Licensing Authority to give it their



written approval. Please note that we do not seek comments on the marine licence nor
on the conditions, which will not be amended.
 
If you wish to submit any comments, please send to MD.MarineRenewables@gov.scot
no later than 27 June 2024
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Judith
 
 
Judith Horrill
Marine Licensing Casework Officer, Licensing Operations Team, Marine Directorate
Scottish Government | Marine Laboratory |  Aberdeen | AB11 9DB
M:  | E: 
 
The Scottish Government
 

 
To see how we use your personal data, please view our
Marine licensing and consenting: privacy notice - gov.scot (www.gov.scot)
 
I am working from home but available via email (preferred), MS Teams or mobile
 
MD-LOT Email addresses are MD.MarineLicensing@gov.scot for all licensing queries and
MD.MarineRenewables@gov.scot for marine renewables/consenting correspondence.

Guidance on marine licensing and marine licence application forms can be found at:
https://www.gov.scot/publications/marine-licensing-applications-and-guidance/
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